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Service Change Notice 19-64 Updated 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
220 PM EDT Tue Sep 17 2019 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    C. Bruce Entwistle 
         Chief, Aviation and Space Weather Services Branch 
 
Subject: Updated: Implementation of TAF Service for Hamilton Airport in 
Montana, Effective September 24, 2019, has been Rescinded until Further 
Notice 
 
Note: The following proposed change has no impact on NOAA Weather Wire 
Service subscribers. 
 
Updated to rescind start date of Terminal Aerodrome Forecast (TAF) 
service for the subject airport. 
 
The start date of the TAF service for Ravalli County Airport in Hamilton, 
MT has been rescinded until the Federal Aviation Administration 
officially assigns a new all-character identifier for this airport. 
 
For questions regarding this proposed TAF addition, please contact: 
 
Bruce Bauck 
Meteorologist-in-Charge 
National Weather Service 
Missoula, MT 
406-329-4715 
bruce.bauck@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/archive 
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